STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 6, 2021

Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund

 Loose
 \$793.00

 Sunday School
 \$79.00

 Envelopes
 \$3,724.00

 Total General Fund
 \$4,596.00

 Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = \$6,241.85

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage)

CCDR Giving \$1,038.00

Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = \$1,366.38

NOTES: Current Mortgage Debt = \$667,960.67 Monthly Mortgage = \$4,604.28

Other Designated Giving

Bench Donation \$1,498.00
Karate Donation \$50.00
Total Other Designated Giving \$1,548.00

Total Weekly Offering:

\$4,596.00 + \$1,038.00 + \$1,548.00 = \$7,182.00

NOTES:

- (1) The offerings listed above do not include Online Giving.
- (2) Online Giving for May was GF = \$2,985.00 CCDR = \$1,255.00

Reminders and Upcoming Events:

- 6/13: Youth Camp for Grade 10-12 begins
- 6/14: Flag Day; Elders Meeting at 6:00 pm Church Council meeting at 7:00 pm
- 6/15: Women's Ministry Meeting at 6:30 pm
- 6/20: Child Dedication Services; Bottle Blast collection;

Father's Day; Items for July Newsletter due in church office

- 6/21: Happy Helpers Annual picnic at 12 pm
- 6/26: Big Spring Scavenger Hunt at 12 pm

Youth Outdoor Movie Night Church Parking Lot 7-10 pm

- 6/27: Baptism services during morning worship
 Outdoor Worship & Song Service at 6:00 pm
- 7/7: Donations for Youth Fundraiser due to church café'
- 7/9: Youth Fundraiser during the community Fireworks
- 7/10: A Church Workday is being scheduled...MORE DETAILS TO COME

Karate School meets every Monday and Thursday at 6:00 pm Boys & Girls Clubs, Mon-Fri, :30 am to 5:30 pm beginning 6/14

Newville First Church of God June 13, 2021 8:30 & 10:30 am

Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship Songs of Worship

"Cornerstone" Video
"Trust and Obey" #571

A Time of Prayer In The Word

Message: "A Wee Little Man and A Great Big God"

Text: Luke 11:1-10

Song of Worship

"How Great Is Our God"

Musical Postlude - A Time of Reflection

A Child Dedication service will be held next Sunday, June 20th. If you are interested in dedicating your child to the Lord or want more info, please contact Pastor Wayne as soon as possible

If you have accepted Jesus Christ as your Lord and Savior and interested in being baptized, please contact Pastor Wayne or the church office as soon as possible! A baptism service will be held on Sunday, June 27th during both services.

Come join us for a night of fellowship and outdoor worship in the pavilion on Sunday, June 27th, 6:00 p.m. It will be an evening of singing, special music, and a message by Jeff Holtry. Seating available in the pavilion or you can bring your lawn chair.

2021 Baby Bottle Blast: Don't forget to return your cash filled baby bottle next Sunday, on Father's Day, June 20th!

Happy Helper's will have our annual picnic on Monday, June 21st at noon. It will be held in the church pavilion. Hamburgers, hotdogs, rolls, place settings and beverages will be provided. Everyone who is 55+ years old is invited. Please bring one hot or cold dish to share. Please sign up in the welcome center if you plan to attend. This will help us in determining how many people to prepare for. Questions contact Sheri Houser at 717-776-5632.

The G.I.G.G.L.E.S. Ladies will be having a picnic on Tuesday, July 13th at noon held in the church pavilion (weather permitting). We will be ordering Saylor's chicken and each one can bring a dish to share. Please let Peg Hoover know if you are attending by July 1st, so she can order the chicken!

DONATIONS NEEDED: Our Connection Youth Group will be selling refreshments in the pavilion the night of the Lions Club fireworks on July 9th. Please help by donating some of the following items: hot dogs, rolls, cans of soda, bottled water and snack bags of chips. There are sign-up sheets in the Welcome Center of all items needed. Please drop off all donations by July 7th in the Café. Thank you!



The CEF Good News Day Camp held here at our church is August 2-6, 2021. Day Camp is for children who have completed kindergarten through completed 6th grade and meets daily from 9:30 am - 3:00 pm. Cost is \$20 per child for the whole week and covers snacks, lemonade, crafts, rewards, insurance and more. Registration forms with complete details can be found on the Welcome Center bulletin board or contact CEF at 717-243-1955.

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule - Today, June 13th

8:30 Jr Church

Check In: Alan & Pastor Heidi Guyer; Junior Church: Linda Webber and Emily Reall

9:30 Sunday School

Check In: Kevin Miller; **Pre-School:** Gina Meals and Angie Anderson;

Elementary: Travis and Breanna Tennant

10:30 Jr Church

Check In: Deanna and Cameron Rhinehart: Pre-School: Stacie Nickel and

Delaney Rhinehart; **Elementary**: Katie Kane and Sherry Aby

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – June 20th

8:30 Jr Church

Check In: Cathy Johnson & Kristy Warren; Junior Church: Linda Webber and

Amanda Webber

9:30 Sunday School

Check In: Jeanne Young; Pre-School: Gina Meals and Angie

Anderson; Elementary: Philip & Ashley Warehime

10:30 Jr Church

Check In: Miriam Dull and Shannon Kane; Pre-School and Elementary: Katie

Kane, Carolyn Diehl

2021 VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL is fast approaching! Invite your family, friends and neighbors to

"Treasured" **VBS July 11-15**

where we will discover you are PRICELESS to God! VBS is for any youth ages 3-Grade 5. Each night will begin at 6:30 pm. Register today!



Helpers are needed for all areas of VBS and here is how you can use your talents! Crew Leaders are needed to lead a group of children from station to station. Do you like to teach

or lead a group of people? Then consider being a Station Leader. Station leaders are needed for Bible, Craft, Singing, Snack and Games. Do you like to help register children? Volunteers are needed to help at the check in station each night. Or maybe you aren't available for the week but could help with decorating, promoting or pre-registration? Contact Katie Kane (katie@tcp.church or 717-448-9218) to sign up!



All articles for the July Newsletter are due in the office by June 20th.

The Card Ministry has reopened!! Stop by the display in the Welcome Center. (100% of the proceeds go towards the CCDR).

Boys & Girls Club Summer Camp!

Here is a fun, safe and educational way to keep your child active and engaged this summer! We offer a variety of programs, swimming days and free breakfasts & lunches. We will be starting on June 14th and ending on August 13th. We offer a sliding scale tuition. Please see our website for more information. You can register online at www.bgccs.org.



There will be a **BLOOD DRIVE**, June 21st - The American Red Cross will be holding a Blood Drive from 12:00 to 6:00 pm at the Penn Township Volunteer Fire Dept. located at 1750 Pine Road, Newville. All donations will also give support to one of our graduates (Clayton Maiden) to earn Red Cross Scholarship dollars towards his future education. Please call 800-733-2767 or visit RedCrossBlood.org to schedule an appointment.